
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (A6002 COVENTRY 

LANE, BRAMCOTE) (40 MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2022 (5322) 

 

Statement of Reasons 

 

 

In order to fulfil a planning condition for the new housing development off the north-
west side of Coventry Lane, it is proposed to reduce the existing 50mph Speed Limit 
to 40 mph, from a point 43 metres north-east of its north-eastern-most junction with 
Longden Close in a north-easterly direction to a point 274 metres south-west of its 
junction with Sharnford Way. 
 
The proposed 40mph Speed Limit is being introduced to reduce the speed of traffic 
and will help to improve road safety along the route.  
 
The proposals will be advertised, and notices displayed on site and are shown on 
Drawing Number H/SLW/4116/01. 

 

 


